| am very excited to inform you that in January we will be taking part in the Young Voices
Concert at the Resorts World Arena in Birmingham. It is a great opportunity for the
children to sing in a large arena with lots of other children. We will be performing on
Friday 27 January 2023.

Having participated in the Young Voices Choir Concert before, we know this will be a
fantastic opportunity for the children to learn a range of songs from different genres and
perform them with a live band at the arena along with hundreds of other children,
making it a really special occasion for the children to be a part of.

The children will travel by coach from school to Birmingham during the school day. The
concert will begin at 7.00pm and finish at 9.15pm. Children will return to school by
coach and will need to be collected by parents from school.

Children taking part in the concert will receive a copy of the words for all songs to help
them practise at home. They will also be practising the songs during the school day.

We have 30 spaces for the event and this opportunity is open to children in Key Stage 2
and members of Singing Club. If you would like your child to take part in this exciting
opportunity, please complete the form no later than Friday 215t October. As we are
limited to 30 spaces, this will be on a first come, first served basis.

Young Voices T-shirts are available to order for your child. If you do not wish to order a
T-shirt your child will need to wear a plain white T-shirt. All children must also wear plain
dark trousers or skirt with black school shoes.

We would love to see as many parents as possible cheering us on and audience tickets
can be ordered through school. Please note parents will need to make their own way
to the arena. If you miss the deadline for ordering audeience tickets through school,
tickets can be purchased direct from the arena. However, the cost of audience tickets
will increase due to box office charges.

If you wish to order audience tickets and/or T-shirts, further information how to order
will be sent in due course.

For further information please call the school office or visit the Young Voices
website https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/for-parents

Thank you for your support.

Mrs K Thomas
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